¢

5

DOE F 1325.8 (Rev 11-12-91)
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memo ran d u m Savannah River Operations Office (SR)

DATE:
REPLY TC:
ATTN OF;

SUBJECT:

TO:

AUG 0 4 1997

AMMFS (Ridley, 803-557-3758)

Citizens Advisory Board Recommendation No. 42, Nonproliferation Study of Research
Reactor Spent Fuel Management Alternatives

Acting Director, Office of Arms Control and Nonproliferation (NN-40), HQ

The Savannah River Site Citizens Advisory Board presented its recommendations on the scope
of the nonproliferation study currently being conducted by your office during its July 22, 1997,
meeting. Attached is a copy of their Recommendation No. 47. Jon Wolfsthal (NN-42) has
been made aware of the recommendation. Your prompt response to the Board is greatly
appreciated.

Any questions.from you or your staff may be directed to Jean Ridley at the above referenced

phone number.
Mario P. Fiori
Manager
UE-97-0070
Attachmcnt:

CAB Recommendation No. 42

cc wiattch:
Jon Wolfstahl, NN-42, HQ
Ann Loadholt, CAB :



